
Congratulations!Congratulations!
Sabrina Vidal

of the Quarter
Employee

Nominated by Wendy Paz:
“I had an emergency situation where forms needed to be completed for insurance and physicians. She

sat with me at my desk and was very kind and explained it in a way I will never forget how to do this
again. I greatly appreciated her help when she totally did not have to go out of her way to do this. 

She is : Kind, willing to help, and promotes a healthy work environment!”

Sabrina is an Administrative Associate that supports the Neurosurgery Pediatric Division. 
She has been in our department since 2015. Congratulations Sabrina!



Congratulations!Congratulations!
Thy Trinh

of the Quarter
Employee

Nominated by Dr. Melanie Hayden-Gephart
“Thy goes above and beyond to facilitate critical research programs, identifying new treatments

for patients with brain tumors.”

Thy is a Life Science Research Professional in Dr. Hayden-Gepharts lab. 
She has been in our department since 2022. Congratulations Thy!


